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Principal Deputy Assistant Secretary of State for Energy Resources Kent D.
Logsdon will travel to Brussels and Berlin from March 17 to 21, 2019.

In Brussels, PDAS Logsdon will participate in the NATO North Atlantic Council
on Energy Security meeting and conduct meetings with local interlocutors.
While in Berlin, he will participate in the U.S.-Germany Bilateral Energy
Security Dialogue and conduct a series of bilateral meetings with government
officials. Throughout his trip, PDAS Logsdon will highlight the importance of
a strong, growing, integrated, diversified, and resilient global energy
market that promotes transatlantic energy security for the United States, its
allies, and partners.

For further information, contact Vincent Campos, Spokesperson for the Bureau
of Energy Resources, at CamposVM@state.gov or visit www.state.gov/e/enr.
Additional information is available on Twitter at @EnergyAtState.
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